
Campbellfield Heights Primary School  
VALUES: Respect, Responsibility, Safety and Success 

 
Thursday 8 th  February 2018  Term 1 , Number 2 

www.chps5034.vic.edu.au 
https://www.facebook.com/campbellfieldheights 
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au 
CONTACT US 
School Phone Number: 9359 5502 
School email:  
Campbellfield.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

 

WEEK 2 

Frid 9th Feb Canteen Open  
ASSEMBLY TODAY 3:00 

 

WEEK 3 

Mon 12th Feb 
Canteen Open 

 

Tues 13th Feb NO SCHOOL TODAY 

Wed 14th Feb 
Breakfast Club 8:15 

NO SCHOOL FOR PREPS 

Thurs 15th Feb Breakfast Club 8:15 

Frid 16th Feb 
Canteen Open 
No ASSEMBLY  

 

Curriculum Day 
School Closed ς No Students this day! 

Tuesday 13th 
February 

Student Free Day 

Staff will be an all-day professional 
ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ Řŀȅ ƻƴ άCŜŜŘōŀŎƪΩ ŀƴŘ 
ΨDƻŀƭ {ŜǘǘƛƴƎΩΦ 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS 

PLEASE READ PAGE 6 

Dear parents, 

We have had a few new students enroll this year and I am pleased to say they 
have settled in well with the support of our current students.  It is pleasing to 
see our students being friendly and welcoming to the new students. 

A few reminders:  
School uniforms ς Our school uniform is compulsory, so we ask that all 
children attend school in school uniform.  This includes a sun hat in Terms 1 
and 4.  Uniforms are available at the school, just come in and see our friendly 
office staff Karen, Fiona and Debbie. 
 
Student Safety 
Parents cars are not permitted to enter into the staff carpark.  Also, please 
drive safely and slowly around the school and make sure to stop at the school 
crossings.  
 
Asthma Plans 
Should your child suffer from asthma, it is important you bring a current 
Asthma Plan (written by your doctor) to school.  The plan outlines the best 
treatment for your child should they suffer an asthma attack while at school. 
 
Fruit Snacks 
Please remember to send your child to school with a fruit snack. Each day at 
10am, children have time to eat their fruit. We do ask you to ensure that the 
fruit you send does not require cutting or peeling by the classroom teacher. 
 
Birthday Celebrations at school 
If you would like to send in a cake to celebrate your childΩs birthday we ask 
that you send in ΨCUP CAKESΩ.  Teachers do not have the time or facilities to 
cut up large cakes. 

School Photos 2018 
We have our school photo day booked in for Wednesday 28th February and 
are preparing all the pre-paid envelopes to be sent out to you shortly.  
The School Photo Packs and prices have not changed since last year.  We are 
ǾŜǊȅ ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇƘƻǘƻƎǊŀǇƘŜǊǎ ά/[!{{L/ {¢¦5Lh{έ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ƪŜǇǘ ǘƘŜ 
same prices for the past few years now.  
There will be various school packs to choose from, this information will give 
you an idea of the prices. 
 (A) Economy Pack $27, 
 (B) Value Pack $29,  
 (C) Classic Pack $37,  
 (D) Portrait Pack only $22, 
 (E) Group only $22,  
Sibling/Family Pack $22. 
There will be the option of paying by credit card again this year. More 
information to come later. Thank you, Anna Verzulli 
Regards Jo Howard 

Campbellfield Heights Primary School does not accept any responsibility for, nor does it endorse any advertising material printed Page 1 

http://www.chps5034.vic.edu.au/
http://www.chps5034.vic.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/campbellfieldheights
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/
mailto:Campbellfield.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 Campbellfield Heights Primary School does not accept any responsibility for, nor does it endorse any advertising material printed Page 2 



  

Campbellfield Heights Primary School does not accept any responsibility for, nor does it endorse any advertising material printed Page 3 

 



 

Campbellfield Heights Primary School does not accept any responsibility for, nor does it endorse any advertising material printed Page 4 

 



 

Campbellfield Heights Primary School does not accept any responsibility for, nor does it endorse any advertising material printed Page 5 

 


